RHINO Fun
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We are Back Home!

Letter from the Editor

Although it is the beginning of the second rainy season, your coming around always
brings the sun. This month has been exciting with our rhinos in great health and condition
N The sanctuary has come a long way in trying to bring back the rhinos to Uganda since

B AV their extinction in the 1970’s. Through the establishment of breeding and re-introduction
programs we have managed to raise a population of 14 rhinos in Uganda, of which 12 are at Ziwa
Rhino Sanctuary. It’s still our dream of having rhinos roam back in wild places of Uganda and this
keeps us on our feet every single day. Around this time of the year, our males are up to something,
maybe you can tell me. Otherwise we would like to send our appreciation to groups/individuals who
have contributed towards bringing rhinos back to Uganda, either by visiting or donating.









